2nd September 1980

Overseas funds for meeting

Finance for an Aboriginal health conference being held in Townsville at the weekend has been provided from overseas.

The conference, staged by the National Aboriginal Islander Health Organisation, will highlight what organisers claim is the waste of millions of dollars on inefficient health services for Aborigines.

A spokesman for the organisation, Mr Gary Foley, last night refused to reveal the source of foreign funds but said the money was offered after the Federal Go vernment had refused to sponsor the conference, forcing it to be postponed a month.

Mr Foley said the Aboriginal Affairs Minister, Senator Chaney, had objected to discussions on the misuse of Federal and State funds allocated to Aboriginal health services.

Mr Foley said the overseas grant indicated the growing international interest in the Aboriginal movement.